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CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

COUNCIL REPORT 

Meeting 17 February 2021  
 

 

Item 1: Endorsement of Hope Vale Aboriginal Shire Local Disaster Management Plan  

Council is aware of the requirement to keep Local Disaster Management Plans current and up to date. 
 
Attached is the latest updated Plan for endorsement by Council. This document has been circulated to core 
members of the LDMG and has been reviewed with the assistance of the Queensland Fire and Emergency 
Service.  
 
The Document will be available on Council’s website. 
 
Recommendation: 

That Council endorse the Hope Vale Aboriginal Local Disaster Management Plan (see Attachment 1) 

 

Item 2: Proposed Supermarket/Fuel Service Station Tender 

As previously decided the tender /lease arrangements for the supermarket will soon be advertised.  There are 
a few details which will be discussed at the meeting relating to the inclusions in the documentation soon to be 
released. This may require discussion in a closed session. 

 

Mark Kelleher  

Chief Executive Officer -15 February 2021 


